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The FSSA revises provider certification for Aged and 
Disabled and Traumatic Brain Injury waivers 
Effective July 14, 2014, the Family and Social Services Administration (FSSA) will update the provider certification contact 

information for the Division of Aging (DA) Home and Community-Based Services (HBCS) waiver programs. Providers 

requesting information regarding certification under the Aged and Disabled (A&D) and Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI) waivers 

will be required to contact the Waiver/Provider Analyst using the following contact information. Prospective applicants and 

current providers should submit certification applications, updates, or terminations to the addresses provided.  

Email:  daproviderapp@fssa.in.gov 

Phone:  (317) 232-4650 

Mail:  ATTN: Waiver/Provider Analyst 

 Family and Social Services Administration  

 Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) 

  DA Home and Community-Based Services Waivers  

 402 West Washington Street, Room W382, MS 07 

 P.O. Box 7083  

 Indianapolis, IN 46027-7083 
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If you have questions about this publication, please 

contact Customer Assistance at 1-800-577-1278. 

QUESTIONS? 

If you need additional copies of this publication, please 

download them from indianamedicaid.com.  

COPIES OF THIS PUBLICATION 

SIGN UP FOR IHCP EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS 

A printer-friendly version of this publication, in black and 

white and without graphics, is available for your 

convenience. 

TO PRINT 

In addition, beginning July 14, 2014, a revised application for provider certification will be available on the DA’s Medicaid 

Waivers web page at in.gov/fssa. To eliminate duplication, the provider application has been streamlined from five pages 

to one. The revised application is an interactive document that can be completed electronically. Prospective applicants are 

encouraged to submit application packets via email; however, paper applications will continue to be accepted. A table 

allowing prospective providers to view services and required documentation will also be available on the DA’s Medicaid 

Waivers web page to assist in the application process. 

For additional information about the A&D and TBI waiver programs and services, please review the Division of Aging 

Home and Community-Based Services Waiver Provider Manual at indianamedicaid.com. Applicants and current providers 

are also encouraged to contact their local Area Agency on Aging (AAA) for questions concerning FSSA DA waiver 

services. A list of current AAAs is located on the Area Agencies on Aging web page at in.gov/fssa. 

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, 

subscribe by clicking the blue subscription envelope here or 

on the pages of indianamedicaid.com. 
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